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THE CLASSES OF 2020!                                                                                       

A BIG WELCOME TO ALL OUR NEW CHILDREN 

 

Above: The newbies! Our new Reception class. From left to right: Iris, Isla, Rory, Amelie, Amber, Cally, Raffy, 

Felix, Isla, Sierra, Jack, Ralph and Sonny 

Above: the three amigos, Sonny, Archie and Rory 
Above: Peekaboo. Callum 



Above: The Infants. Years 1 and 2 

Below: The Lower Juniors. Years 3 and 4 



Above: The Upper Juniors. Years 5 and 6 

It’s lovely to have all our children back at school and they settled in quickly without any fuss. The teachers have been assessing the children 

and we already have catch-up programmes in place because even though the children had access to online learning during lockdown, it’s 

just not the same as being in the classroom with their teacher and friends. 

We also have extra staff cover at school now so that the children get off to the very best start. Every class has at least two adults working 

with the children all the time, which is an extremely high pupil:staff ratio. 

We plan to have parent consultations later this term and I will let you know how we intend to do this very soon. In the meantime, it is            

pretty much business as usual - happy children learning in a fun and safe environment. 

ROCCO CAUGHT CATNAPPING AT SCHOOL! 

Rocco is so glad to be back at school too! He managed to find 

a quiet spot in the Reception class on Friday afternoon.           

Hopefully he will be the only one caught napping in class! 

 

 

Mrs Cole 



  

WORD OF THE 

WEEK 

Revel 

Verb 

If you revel in something, you 

feel happiness and joy when you               

experience it. 

 

 

THE LEWKNOR LAKERS THREE LAKES CHALLENGE UPDATE 

Hello everyone! I hope that you are all safe and well. It’s great to be back at school. I know Livvy is certainly very happy to 

see everyone again. 

As many of you know a group of us had come up with a plan to kayak the three longest lakes in the Lake District within 12 

hours to raise money for our fabulous school. However, given the pandemic we had to postpone and we have decided to try 

and do this next May. 

To those of you who have already sponsored us—THANK YOU! Your support is really appreciated and rest assured WE WILL 

DO THIS! 

One small positive with the postponing is that there is time for others to join our merry crew. There are seven of us already 

and it would be great if others joined in. If you think you might be interested then feel free to contact me (Tiggs, Mama to 

Livvy in Year 5) via mobile phone on 07879407767 or email mcarpenterhanson@gmail.com 

We have a great tradition of raising funds and creating team spirt at school, so do join us! 

Thank you. 

Tiggs 
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